
Please support HR 2526 to designate Indigenous People’s Day in October. This may only be symbolic recognition of the harm done 
to Native Americans by settler-colonialists and the U.S. government but it is nevertheless vital as an important step to making 
reparations by acknowledging the importance of indigenous people.


